
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Joint Powers Agreement (MN DNR). 

DATE:          May 2, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

The City of Cannon Falls and the State of Minnesota (Department of Natural Resources) 

have previously approved a Joint Powers Agreement that grants the City use of storage 

space in a building owned by the State – see accompanying Agreement. In return for 

providing certain services, the City is allowed use of a portion of the building rent-free. 

The Agreement expires June 30, 2019 and the State is offering to extend the term for an 

additional five (5) years with no other changes to the Agreement. The Police Department 

currently uses storage space in the building and support extending the term to allow for 

continued use.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

Staff recommends and request approval to extend the term of the State of Minnesota Joint 

Powers Agreement from July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2024. 








